
 
 
 
 
 
October 14, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 714 
Re:  South Kearny Gate 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective October 24, 2005, Pacer Stacktrain will transition its South Kearny gate 
operations from the APL Container Yard to the CSX Intermodal facility. All WB 
domestic and third party international loads are to be tendered to the CSX facility located 
at 700 Old Fish House Road, South Kearny, NJ 07032. Empty Pacer 48/ 53 foot 
equipment should also be returned to this location. This facility is open 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week.  
 
We will continue to dispatch empty 48/53 foot equipment from the APL facility located 
at 350 Central Avenue, South Kearny, NJ 07032. Hours of operation at this yard are 
Monday through Friday 0600 to 2000 
. 
This change will not impact your current billing process. All billing must be submitted 
prior to gate arrival. There should be no impact to the drayage community as the CSX 
facility is adjacent to the APL yard. 
 
Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative with any questions. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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